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                10.10.17 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We cannot believe how quickly this 1st Half Term has gone! 

KSF have been very busy planning some exciting new events and getting ready for the regular calendar 

diary dates and we thought we should keep you updated! 

• Starting on Friday 13th at 3:15pm will be our new ‘Tuck Shop’ – selling hot chocolate, 

milkshakes, fruit, biscuits etc – everything is 50p! This will be a regular ‘Friday’ event and will 

take place in the ‘Infant Playground’ by Year F and 1. 

 

• Due the tremendous success of our 1st ‘KSF Coffee Morning’ we are pleased to announce some 

new dates for your diaries:  

Thursday 19th October 9-11am at Playing Place Community Centre – Cake, coffee and we will 

also be selling ‘Pre-Loved’ uniform.  

Thursday 14th December 9-11am at Playing Place Community Centre – ‘Breakfast with Santa’ 

and a Christmas Shopping opportunity – Neals Yards, Usborne Books, Body Shop at home, 

Tykki Dew, Flamingo Paperie and more! Stalls are £5 – please email 

keaschoolfriends@outlook.com if you are interested in having a stall. 

 

• This year KSF have decided to offer the Children the opportunity to purchase their own gifts 

for Mum, Dad, Nan, Grandad or another Loved One from our Lunchtime ‘Wrapping Room’. 

This will run from 27th Nov – 1st Dec. Gifts cost from £1 - £3. Examples are pictured below. 

      
 

• Friday 1st December 3-5pm is our Christmas Fayre held as usual in the school hall. Each year 

group has a stall to run. Please see your class reps for details and to volunteer to help out – 

even for a half hour stint!  

 

Year F: Lucky Dip 

Year 1: Sweet stall and Mulled Apple Juice 

Year 2: Cake Stall 

Year 3: Craft Stall 

Year 4: Tombola – Adult and Child 

Year 5: Decorate your own headband and other crafts  

Year 6: Water/Wine Game 

 

          Plus much more! 
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We are already collecting raffle prizes and would be delighted if you feel you would like to 

donate a prize to the event. Please email keaschoolfriends@outlook.com or see any member 

of KSF. 

 

• Friday 24th November is a ‘Non-School Uniform Day’ in exchange for a Tombola prize please.  

 

• On Thursday 14th December we have organised a Christmas Disco with ‘The Funky Thing Disco’  

 

£3 per child or £5 per family.  

 

Infants 6pm – 7pm 

Juniors 715pm – 815pm 

 

We will be selling ‘Glow sticks’ £1 for 3 – available on the door.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KSF spending to date….. 

• Coach funding for the Choir trip 

• Coach funding for the Year 2 trip to the Museum 

• Coach funding for the Year 6 Cadet trip to Penair School 

• Coach funding for the Year 6 ‘Hit the Surf’ 

• Coach funding for the Year 3+4 trip to the Cathedral  

• ‘Whizz Pop Bang’ – Science magazine subscription 3x copies monthly for the library 

• Safety goggles x 32 for Science lessons 

• A play kitchen for the imagination corner in Year F 

• Year 3+4 ‘puppet theatre workshop’ in November 

 

Thank you again for your continued support. Also thanks for the excellent Christmas templates that 

were returned – we received some beautiful designs. The art packs will be returned this week for you 

to order from. 

Kind regards Vicky and KSF 
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